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Crash Investigation 
 

  Aberdeen, MD – On Tuesday, October 5, 2021, at approximately 6:45 AM, officers 

responded to a motor vehicle crash involving a bicyclist on Aberdeen Thruway (SR22) 

just prior to Beards Hill Road.  Upon arrival officers found 25-year-old Duncan Taylor of 

Aberdeen suffering from head trauma. Mr. Taylor was the operator of a bicycle.  

Emergency Medical Services from Aberdeen Fire Department responded and began 

treating Mr. Taylor for his injuries.  Mr. Taylor was transported to a trauma center in 

Baltimore, Maryland.  The operator of the vehicle was identified as 51-year-old Alan 

Ewing of Aberdeen.  He was not injured in the crash. A Crash Reconstruction team was 

requested from the Harford County Sheriff’s Office to respond and assist in the 

investigation.   

 

The investigation into what occurred is ongoing and anyone who witnessed the crash is 

asked to contact the Harford County Traffic Unit, Deputy Jackson at 443-409-3533. 
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